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Our ref: SSI-7127-PA-112

Mr Jeffrey Gilham

Senior Project Manager — Western Sydney Project Office

Transport for NSW

27-29 Argyle Street

Parramatta NSW 2150

13 April 2022

Subject: Northern Road Upgrade (SSI 7127) — Operational Noise Compliance Report (D9)

Dear Mr Gilham

| refer to your submission dated 5 April 2022, seeking approval from the Planning Secretary for an
alternative timeframe for submitting the Operational Noise Compliance Report (ONCR) for Stage 6 of the
Northern Road Upgrade under condition D9 of SS17127.

Condition D9 requires the ONCR to be submitted within 12 months of the commencement of operation of
the CSSlor unless otherwise agreed by the Secretary.

Transport NSW (TfNSW) is seeking the extension as part of the surrounding road network is temporarily
closed due to Western Sydney International Airport works. Therefore, TINSW is seeking a three-month
extension to the submission of the ONCR.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, | approve the request for an alternative timeframe to submit the
TNR 6 ONCR for Stage 6 of the Northern Road Upgrade until 24 February 2023.

Please ensure you make this approval letter publicly available on the project website. If you wish to
discuss the matter further, don't hesitate to contact Amy Porter at amy.porter@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

| W

Lee McCourt
Team Leader
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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